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Required 30 Days After Initial Plan Approval and Every Month Thereafter 
 

 Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year 
 Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan 
 Review weekly two-way interaction rates 
 

 

Our district will be continuing with the current offerings for instruction through the end of 2020. We are 
currently examining survey data, requirements, staff health as well as several factors related to 
COVID-19 to see if we are able to offer in-person instruction for grades 7-12 for second semester. We 
just recently surveyed our families regarding online or face-to-face learning and transportation 
preferences for the second semester.  
 
We will review current Begindergarten thru Grade 6 students’ preferences and will also work on using 
this data, again, to continue to do our best to build a schedule with a full-time in-person option for 
students in Grades 7-12.  
 
We would hope to start any new schedules for the second semester which begins on Monday, January 
4, with plans to continue through the end of the school year on Friday, May 28.  

Elementary (Grades BK - 5): Offering in-person and online options for all students with Dansville 
teachers. 

Middle School (Grades 6 - 8): Offering in-person and online options for 6th grade students with Dansville 
teachers.  
 
For Grades 7 and 8, we are offering online courses with Dansville teachers as well as opportunities to 
come into the building for in-person small group instruction and support via Sign Up Genius. Offering 
Aggie Aid Tuesdays and Thursdays from 6-8 pm and Saturdays from 10 am – noon.  

High School (Grades 9 - 12): For Grades 9-12, we are offering online courses with Dansville teachers as 
well as opportunities to come into the building for in-person small group instruction and support via 
Sign Up Genius. Offering Aggie Aid Tuesdays and Thursdays from 6-8 pm and Saturdays from 10 am – 
noon.  



 

We did bring back our students who are in the elementary behavior intervention room in-person full 
time as well as students in Grades 6-12 who are in the Aggie Room, where they receive significant 
special education support. All other students with an IEP have been offered either in-person or 
online supports, in compliance with their IEP goals.  
 
Several at-risk students in Grades 7-12 have also been offered the chance to work in the building. 
This offer has also been extended to students who are unable to secure reliable internet at home. 

None 

 

 

 (percentage of all students who received two-way interactions each 

week) 

 1 

9/28 - 10/02 

10/05 - 10/09 

 3 

10/13 - 10/16 

 

99% 98% 85%

98% 97% 89%

98% 94% 85%


